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Sonoma City Council Member Amy Harrington to Speak to Progressive Sonoma, 
March 1 

 
SONOMA, California --- Sonoma City Council member Amy Harrington will be the featured speaker at 
Progressive Sonoma’s next meeting from 6 to 8 p.m. March 1, 2017, at the Sonoma Valley Grange, 18627 
Highway 12, Sonoma. 
 
Councilor Harrington will address the group at 7 p.m. for 30 minutes and take questions afterward. 
 
Progressive Sonoma, an affiliate of the Peaceful Resistance Network, was conceived as an umbrella 
association to network Sonoma’s local political action organizing groups fighting to promote a 
progressive agenda in local, state and national politics. 
  
Join us to learn more about progressive groups taking action across Sonoma County and where your skills 
and energy can be deployed.  
  
We welcome other groups to join with us in support of conscious, civil participation, all within our rights 
and responsibilities as citizens of the United States. 
 
Please email peacefulresistancesonoma@gmail.com for more information. 
 
Website: https://peacefulresistance9.wixsite.com/progressivesonoma	
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